Bookings Secretary’s Report for 2020
AGM 15 April 2021

· Extremely limited bookings in 2020 due to hall closure during COVID-19

· In line with Government guidance, the Hall was closed in March 2020, when regular user groups were notified. 

· Gil Hampson confirmed that she would not be returning with her Pilates class for the foreseeable future.

· Silver Band and Burtle Babies said they would return when it was safe/possible   

· The hall reopened in September 2020. Hannah’s Hoofers and John and Rosemary Long returned, with updated risk assessments to reflect social distancing, one way entry system etc

· The hall closed again November 2020, with all bookings cancelled. It did not re-open in 2020. 


Other points to note

· Regular users were offered one month free hire in September to support their reopening. This was taken up by Hannah’s Hoofers and John and Rosemary Long on their return. 

· User groups were updated in November on increased prices with effect from 1st January 2021. This was agreed by all. 

· [bookmark: _GoBack]Donations to the hall were made by two user groups: The Burtle Silver Band (£200) and John and Rosemary Long (£30)







Natasha Bloor – Bookings Secretary



